
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 8 and 9 Pupils 

 
 

13rd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 8 and 9 Disco 
 

As a reward for the tremendous effort and hard work that our pupils have put into this term, we are 
delighted to announce that we will be hosting a disco night for them on Thursday 30th November, from 
5.30pm – 8.30pm. This promises to be an evening filled with music, dancing and fun. It's a fantastic 
opportunity for the pupils to unwind and enjoy themselves after their dedicated efforts throughout this 
term. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £2 per person so that we can organise some refreshments, however, if 
you cannot afford to contribute to this, please do not worry.  
 
To ensure a smooth and organised event, we kindly request that parents sign up and make payment via 
ParentPay by Friday 17th November. This will help us plan and prepare for an enjoyable evening for the 
pupils. We presume your child will be making their own way home after the event unless we hear 
otherwise from you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing our Year 8 and Year 9 pupils at the 
Disco Night. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mairead Gibbons 
Teacher of English and Year Leader for Year 9 
 
and 
 
Rosie Lonsdale 
Assistant Curriculum Team Leader for Science and Year Leader for Year 8 
 
 
 
 


